

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education cordillera administrative region

DEC 18 2004

18 December 2024

No. 911.2024

SUBMISSION OF MIDLINE NUTRITIONAL ASSESSMENT OF THE SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM BENEFICIARIES

To: Assistant Regional Director Schools Division Superintendents

School Health Personnel All Others Concerned

- 1. In line with the implementation of the School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) for SY 2024-2025, this Office disseminates OM-OUOPS-2024-09-10330 regarding the *Midline Nutritional Assessment of SBFP Beneficiaries*.
- 2. Please be reminded that the midline nutritional assessment for SBFP beneficiaries is scheduled from December 16 to 20, 2024. The submission of reports to the Regional Office is required on or before January 8, 2025 through this link: https://tinyurl.com/Midline-NS-CAR. The same link provides access to the Midline Nutritional Assessment Form for SDOs and schools.
- 3. For inquiries or clarifications, you may contact Ms. Georgina C. Ducayso, ESSD Chief Education Supervisor, or Ms. Diane B. Joaquin at car.essd@deped.gov.ph.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

Digitally signed by ESTELA P. LEON-CARIÑO EdD, CESO III

ESTELA P. LEON-CARIÑO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Director

ESSD/JSB/dbj/Midline Nutrition Assessment of SBFP Beneficiaries December 18, 2024









Telephone No: (074) 422 - 1318 Email Address: car@deped.gov.ph









Republika ng Pilipinas

Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR OPERATIONS

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETART FOR OFE

ТО

MEMORANDUM

OM-OUOPS-2024-51- (2330

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM

ATTY/REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO

Undersecretary for Operations

dr, dexter a. galban

Assistant Secretary for Operations

SUBJECT

MIDLINE NUTRITIONAL ASSESSMENT OF THE SCHOOL-

BASED FEEDING PROGRAM BENEFICIARIES

DATE

: December 5, 2024

The Department of Education continues to strengthen the implementation of the School-Based Feeding Program (SBFP) pursuant to Republic Act No. 11037, or the Masustansyang Pagkain para sa Batang Pilipino Act.

In line with this, the Regional Offices through their Schools Division Offices are requested to conduct a midline nutritional assessment among SBFP beneficiaries from December 16-20, 2024 using the Midline Nutritional Assessment Form attached as Annex A. Please submit the report, on or before January 15, 2025, through this link: https://tinyurl.com/Midline-Nutrition-Assessment

Your strong support shall ensure that the desired outcomes and impact of the program are measured and properly documented. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Jessa B. Magana, Technical Assistant II, through telephone no. 8632-9935 or email at sbfp@deped.gov.ph.

For your usual cooperation.







